April 26, 2006
Keath Borg from ASL Environmental Sciences reported that some files that I had sent him had some suspicious data points. Andrew Lee edited the files using VIEW EDIT.

Email from Keath, December 12, 2005
Hi, Joe.
 
Please consider this list of files an indicator of some files which we think may have some suspicious points.  I know you and the scientists you work with are very rigourous, so I would prefer to leave it with you to decide which if any points you think require modifications.  You have always been very good at providing files when we have needed them, so I am happy to be able to provide some useful feedback.  
 
From the first batch of files you provided:
Site      Depth                Start Date
CM11    3m                    1977/12/09
CM10    3m                    1977/12/05
            10m                  1977/12/05
CM3     5m                    1977/09/27
            17m                  1977/12/12
CM8     40m                  1977/12/10
            136m                1977/12/10
 
From the last batch of files that you provided, in the Kitimat3 subdirectory:
 
CM2     40m
CM8     40m
CM8     136m
 
I think that the Kitimat3 subdirectory allows the files to be identified uniquely without considering the start date.  You kindly sent us many files, so if you are having difficulties identifying one of the files listed above, send me a query.
 
Keath
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